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Dear TLJA Families: 
 
The staff of the Timothy L. Johnson Academies work hard to ensure that all students and 
families feel welcome in our school.  Recently, Timothy L. Johnson Academies took steps to 
improve the safety of our scholars.  We now have two metal detectors at the entrances to our 
school as well as two School Resource Officers who work each day to ensure the safest 
possible environment for our scholars ensuring we do not allow individuals to enter our building 
without permission or clearance. 
 
Feeling safe in our school is important to everyone.  Our scholars must feel safe regardless of 
where they are from, their religion, race, or immigration status.  We believe that each scholar 
adds to the richness of our learning environment and each scholar should be able to learn 
without fear. 
 
Timothy L. Johnson Academies is committed to not asking about a scholar or parent’s 
immigration status, including during the enrollment period.  The staff of Timothy L. Johnson 
Academies is committed to following school safety rules and the applicable state and federal 
laws.  These laws inform us as to who may contact students during the school day and who can 
see student documents.  Please know that the TLJA staff is prohibited from sharing personal 
student information without permission from parents. 
 
Be assured that Timothy L. Johnson Academies will continue to be a place where your scholar 
is free to learn in a safe environment.  Should you have questions regarding this or any matter 
regarding your scholar, please contact the school administrators. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Timothy L. Johnson Academy School Board 


